
RE: SB1530 
 
Dear Committee Members, 
 
My name is Suzanne Moore, a resident at Westmoreland Union Manor, as a 
senior and a resident of Oregon for more than 25 years, I am proud of our 
state. Thank all of you for your service, but my concern now is our great 
state's resources and our health in the future.  It is so important now to ensure 
the air, water and soil livability. Please help lead Oregon to a cleaner, 
healthier future. We must curtail the use of Fossil fuels and the most blatant 
overuse of dirty energy,  Making HB 1530 stronger and tightening loop-holes 
within the bill, is the best way to curtail use of Carbon based fuel in 
Transportation, Infrastructure and home use.  We can make this change.. but 
we need your help 
 
Thank you 
Suzanne Moore 
6404 SE 23rd Ave 
Port OR 97202 


